
 

DOYLESTOWN TOWNSHIP PARK AND RECREATION BOARD 
Meeting Notes – September 11, 2012     

 
 
The regular meeting of the Doylestown Township Park and Recreation Board was called to 
order at 5:30 p.m. on Tuesday, September 11, 2012, at the Doylestown Township 
Administrative office. 
 
 In attendance: John Bray, Don Feldscher, Allison Hamilton, Susan Reichwein, Jan 

Suessenguth and Karen Sweeney. 
 
 Absent: Kathy Brown, Don Borden, Shawn Touhill 
 
 Guests:  David and Emily Hildebrandt (Community Service/ School Project) 

 
Meeting Notes 
The May 8, 2012 meeting notes were unanimously approved on a motion made by Mr. 
Feldscher and second by Ms Hamilton. 
 
Guests N/A 
 
Correspondence  
Letter from Mr. Joaquin Bowman regarding Central Park Trail Concerns: Following discussion it 
was agreed that no formal action would be taken but that Ms. Sweeney should include a small 
article on bike etiquette in an upcoming program guide and/or newsletter.  
 
Plan Review  
Pavilion at Furlong: Following brief discussion it was decided there are no relevant P&R issues. 
 
Ongoing Old Business 
 
Dog Park Update: Ms. Sweeney reported the Dog Park grand opening was scheduled for 
September 22nd. 
 
Game Grove:   
Ms. Sweeney noted there continues to be an issue with golfers in the game grove area. 
 
Sensory Enrichment Trail: Ms. Sweeney reported that the committee was continuing to work on 
the trail design and location. She further noted that application would be made for a grant 
through Foundations. Additionally, she noted that there was a possibility that some of the 
County Open Space money may be available for the project.  
 
Other Business 
 
Programs/Events: Ms. Sweeney reported on upcoming programs and asked for assistance from 
the Board. Mr. Bray suggested that additional volunteers be sought to assist at programs/events 
as it isn’t a function of the P&R Board. Ms. Sussenguth volunteered to design a “volunteer form” 
for consideration. 
 
Adjournment 
Being no further business the meeting was adjourned at 6:50 pm on a motion by Mr. Feldscher, 
seconded by Ms. Hamilton and unanimously approved. 


